
Tuesday 6th September 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

RE: Year 6 Secondary School Transfer meeting – Wednesday 14th September 2022 from
3:30pm to 5:00pm.

Following from my previous letter inviting you to the above meeting. This is to confirm that the
meeting will be held virtually - Google Meet joining info Video call link:
https://meet.google.com/qhn-ezyn-bod

As already mentioned the meeting has been arranged to provide useful information about the
transition period along with the application process.

Representatives from some local schools have also been invited to share additional information
about their individual schools. It is our belief that the information shared at this meeting will allow
you to make an informed decision about the choice of school for your child.

May I remind you that all applications for Secondary Transfer must be submitted by Monday 31st

October 2022.

We look forward to seeing you.

Kind regards
Ms Jenkins-Yusuf
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